
 

Eglinton Crosstown LRT Construction Notice 
 

 

Information as of: February 22, 2024   

 

Lane Reductions at Yonge 
Street and Eglinton Avenue for 
Utility Connections 
As early as Friday, February 23, 2024 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
What Work is Taking Place? 
As early as Friday, February 23, 2024, crews at Eglinton Station will be performing dry utility 
connections in the intersection of Yonge Street and Eglinton Avenue. To facilitate this work safely, 
northbound and southbound traffic on Yonge Street will be reduced to one lane in each direction 
at Eglinton Avenue. Eastbound and westbound traffic on Eglinton Avenue will be reduced to one 
lane in each direction at Yonge Street. Traffic Control Personnel and Paid Duty Officer(s) will be 
present to help facilitate traffic movements.  One lane of traffic in each direction will be maintained 



 

Eglinton Crosstown LRT Construction Notice 
 

 

Contact our East Community Office: 
Hours of Operation: Monday to Friday, 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
Tel: 416-482-7411 

Contact our West Community Office: 
Hours of Operation: Monday to Friday, 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
Tel: 416-782-8118 

Contact Us: 

Write to us at: crosstown@metrolinx.com  
Find us on Twitter @CrosstownTO 
Visit the website: www.metrolinx.com/eglintoncrosstownlrt 

Disponible en français. 

 

at all times. This work is expected to take place between 7:00 a.m. and 7:00 p.m. for approximately 
one (1) week. 
 
What to Expect 
Crews will be performing dry utility connections in the intersection of Yonge Street and Eglinton 
Avenue. One lane of traffic in each direction will be maintained at all times. A Traffic Control 
Personnel and Paid Duty Officer(s) will be present to help facilitate traffic movements. Noise from 
construction activities can be expected. 
 

 

HOURS OF WORK 

• As early as Friday, February 23, 2024, for approximately one (1) week. 

• This work is expected to take place between approximately 7:00 a.m. and 7:00 p.m. 

• Work may be rescheduled due to inclement weather or unforeseen circumstances. 

• Work may be longer or shorter than expected. 
 
TRAFFIC DETAILS 
• Northbound and southbound traffic on Yonge Street will be reduced to one lane in each 

direction at Eglinton Avenue. 
• Eastbound and westbound traffic on Eglinton Avenue will be reduced to one lane in each 

direction at Yonge Street 
• One lane of traffic in each direction will be maintained at all times. 
 
PEDESTRIAN DETAILS 
• No changes to the current pedestrian routed are expected as a result of this work. 
 
TRANSIT INFORMATION 
• Access to TTC will be maintained at all times. 

• Please visit www.ttc.ca for more information.

 
 
 
 
 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__www.metrolinx.com_eglintoncrosstownlrt&d=DwMFAg&c=ukT25UmkSFgENae3bmQPWw&r=MvS7lx5AvXbfKj14M0h3seb-dxdnP4X_MdtAiAoP3DWmzyei3V1PcYpB9QN0KNAY&m=8yY8ZIoN33UzQwcWwiTvH9JETmK6Xco7lX2gCCTA9OebO90j8QirSVI7b983kIvQ&s=NCPxnWuKs4ozRk5HWcSpc4C4yvREVTXtjB2wUwV6aQk&e=

